June 18, 2010

Mr. Jim Page Executive Director, ILEAS 1701 East Main Street Urbana, IL 61802

Dear Jim:

Champaign County CrimeStoppers Conference Committee would like to thank you for taking the time to speak at our 23rd annual statewide training and conference held May 6-8 at the iHotel. The overwhelming amount of positive comments on our noteworthy speakers was a testament to the level of commitment by our community and its citizens to our organization. Your contribution was an important component to our successful event and greatly appreciated!

Champaign County CrimeStoppers is a tax exempt, not-for-profit organization dedicated to reducing the amount of crime and the number of unsolved crimes in Champaign County. For more information on our organization, please visit our website: www.champaigncountycrimestoppers.com or www.373tips.com

Sincerely,

Dale Dye and Linda Ogle

Champaign County CrimeStoppers

Conference Chairs

Tale and

